Jensen PTO Minutes 9.23.14 
Jenny Kruidenier called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

Discussion of Jensen School Events: 
Bingo Night: Friday, 10/17/14: Jenny Kruidenier acquired Iowa Wild tickets to give as a prize. Jen Craig will be in charge of the other prizes.  Todd Pettit and Kelly Harrison have agreed to be the BINGO callers.  We will order pizzas from Papa Johns and serve pop/chips.
Book Fair: Tuesday, 9/30 and Thursday, 10/2 : PTO members will fill in volunteer slots; Lisa Graalfs will make sure that the sign up sheet gets sent out to parents again.

Fall Teacher Meals: Tuesday, 9/30 and Thursday, 10/2: Jen Craig has these events under control.
Other items reported by Jenny Kruidenier

Classroom party chairperson:  Robin Young has agreed to take over classroom parties.

Jensen Burn t-shirts:  Robin and Larry Young will do these again this year.


Popcorn:  Candice Moore has volunteered to help with popcorn on 9/25/14, and possibly other months.
Treasurer Report:  Traci Haenzi reported that the PTO made $61 on Crazy Socks day!  Also, we passed the audit of our books.  
Principal’s report: Mrs. Harrison brought to the attention of the group a request from Mrs. Choudury, the TAG teacher.  The 5th grade Lunch Bunch is requesting money for a beautification project to plant flowers at the school entrance.  Emily Legget motioned to accept this request.  Lisa Graalfs seconded. Mrs. Harrison also reported that Lindie Truitt needed a rug for her classroom, and this was purchased.  The 2nd grade teachers also purchased their Weekly Readers. Lastly, the Kindergarten students are going on a field trip.  They are teaming up with Billie Joe Fielder, a Kindergarten teacher at Karen Acres.  The only cost will be half of the price for the bus ($73).  This was approved. 
PTO Minutes:  Meeting Minutes have been placed on the Jensen PTO website (part of the school district site) during the past 2 years.  The PTO is currently experiencing difficulty accessing the website.  Mrs. Harrison will check into this, in order to find out how we can proceed with the utilization of the website.
The next PTO meeting is Tuesday, October 28th at 6:00pm
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